
March 27th, 2025 

To the members of the Senate Committee on Health Care:  

On behalf of the over 6000 members of IBEW Local 48 we would like to express our support 
for SB-1060.  This bill seems like common sense-you should know the price of the services 
you are receiving.  Our members struggle trying to comprehend the endless maze of health 
care pricing and often have to rely on the aid of our Health Care Plan Administrators to 
navigate something that quite honestly shouldn’t be difficult.  We encourage the members 
of the committee to vote yes on this common sense approach to healthcare and 
healthcare pricing. 

 

 

Marshall McGrady 
Political Director, IBEW Local 48 


